Beeches - Weekly
Newsletter

Friday 5t May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,
A short week for us all after a lovely bank holiday weekend and excitingly, another one
coming! We have been working super hard finishing our editing and writing our stories in best.
Starting our new book in English — ‘This is How we do it' — preparing to write our letters to New
» | Zealand and completing our reading comprehension and inference questions in whole class
| reading too! Busy, busy! i
]

| In maths this week, the Beeches have been busy recognising,
finding, and naming halves, quarters and thirds of shapes, objects
| and quantities. They have worked incredibly hard to understand the
| written structure of a fraction (e.g. % ) and have used a range of

| practical resources to support their understanding.

The children enjoyed another Forest school session in our school garden this week and how

| lucky we were with the weather! Our forest school leaders brought in the firepit, and the

| children enjoyed making bread and cooking it on the fire and let's not forget, eating it too! It is
so wonderful to see the children safely exploring our garden area and the different tools
provided. We were also able to continue to enjoy time outside for PE on Wednesday with
Kinetic sports. The children are working on their accuracy and ball skills to support games
such as rounders.

in history, the children have been considering the views held by some during the 1910s and
1960s. They examined a range of images showing how evident segregation was in some parts
of America and have used primary sources to ask questions and share their ideas.

Last week, we sent home the children’s new home leaming menus. Please let us know if you
have any questions orif your child does not have a copy. Please also let us know if you need a
copy of yourlogin for boom reader. It is incredibly important that your child reads at home and
that this is logged — again, please ask if you have any questions.

We have enjoyed celebrating the coronation at school this week and hope you have a fantastic
bank holiday weekend!

We will look forward to seeing you all back in school on Tuesday.
Miss Rowe-Jones and Mrs Pethick

Star of the Week Presentation Award
Book recommendation Leon Jude, for editing your story

this week! in English independently!
You corrected spellings,

ensured you had corrected
grammar and added in

adjectives. Well done!

For his incredible fluency
when completing his
numbersense work. You
are working so hard, and
we are very proud!

Important Information

Attendance: 94.9%
Lates: 2 Please remember that we have a bank

holiday on Monday, 8" May.
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